
Woodstock Care Home

Page: 1

Posted on March 29, 2022

On Friday 25 March we had a lovely afternoon tea here at Woodstock Residential Care Home to celebrate Mother's Day.

We had a gorgeous selection of yummy treats including homemade cupcakes, scones and biscuits made by our Chef, which we all

enjoyed while having a chat together and listening to music.

We drank our lovely cups of tea while we ate delicious clotted cream and jam scones, with some fresh strawberries. Some of us even

had a tasty Bucks Fizz to celebrate! Why not?

Our tables were decorated with pink tablecloths, pink plates and some red and pink flowers to suit the Mother's Day theme. Everyone

had such a beautiful afternoon!

 

 


